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Pope Francis has 
asked us to say Our 
Father with him at 
11.00am every day.   

 
 

Website 
We are using our website to keep in touch with you and 
add news.  Please look out for updates.  We will be 
emailing you also, so please, if you have not done 
already, download the School Comms app.  If you need 
help with this, call and we will talk you through it if we 
can. 

 
Twitter 

 
You would have received a 
letter last night about Twitter.  If 

you use it already, please add news and messages.  
If you don’t, please take time to explore.  We will 
post updates and links there to useful places for the 
children. 

HOME LEARNING  

Firstly, remember DAILY READING is a MUST! 
 
Please make sure that you use the Home Learning area on 
our website.  We will be adding to this as often as we 
can.  There will be work set for Week 3, but we will set this 
over the holiday time too, giving them a little longer to 
complete it.  We would like the children to rest and have 
lovely family time with you as well.  Taking time to talk 
about how they feel about what is happening and 
explaining what is happening (with limited information, 
depending on their age and how you feel they may react to 
what they hear) would probably help them. 
 
If you need help finding your way around the website, or 
you would like us to talk to your son or daughter, we can 
arrange a phone appointment.  You can email or call St 
Hubert's and leave a message for us to get back to you. the 
number is 0121 422 2629. 

 

Emails 
 
You are welcome to email us if you need to know 
anything or if you want to share something that we can 
add to Twitter.  The emails are: 
- Nursery and  

Reception: EYFS@sfxcps.co.uk 
- Year 1: year1@sfxcps.co.uk 
- Year 2: year2@sfxcps.co.uk 
- Year 3: year3@sfxcps.co.uk 
- Year 4: year4@sfxcps.co.uk 
- Year 5: year5@sfxcps.co.uk 
- Year 6: year6@sfxcps.co.uk 

 

 
Times Table Rock Stars and Numbots 

Well done to all of our girls and boys who are 
logging on to TT Rock Stars and Numbots!  Please 
keep it up and if you cannot get on, please email us 
or phone Our Lady and St Hubert’s to leave a 
message for us.   

We can do this! 
 

Safeguarding: Online Safety during this difficult time 

Our boys and girls may be 

feeling worried or anxious 

about the virus and now, 

even more so than ever, we 

need to take care of what 

information they are accessing online.  You may wish to visit 

this website for some practical advice on how to help them deal 

with their feelings:  

https://www.betterinternetforkids.eu/web/portal/practice/awareness/de

tail?articleId=5827283   

 

We miss all our  
St Francis Xavians!  
Stay safe and well.  
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